
NOTIFICATION OF LOW INCOME ENERGY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM (LIEAP) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Division of Social Services will issue a one-time energy check in February to all households 
who apply and meet the requirements of the Low Income Energy Assistance Program (LIEAP).  
This check is to help with your heating costs. 
 
Most households that receive food stamp benefits for October may 
be eligible for an energy check.  If you do not receive an approval 
notice from the County Department of Social Services in October, 
you must apply at the COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL 
SERVICES if you want to receive this benefit. 
 
The application period for the LIEAP program is November 6 
through November 18.  If you are elderly or disabled, you may: 
 

 Send someone to apply for you; or 
 Call the county department of social services and ask to apply. 

 
To get more information, call your county department of social services or CARE-LINE, 
Information and Referral Services at 1-800-662-7030 (TTY/Voice/Spanish), Monday through 
Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. except holidays. 
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